
PROJECT RECAP
At the request of downtown businesses to accommodate 
impact concerns, Utilities divided this critical 
infrastructure project into three phases over 2017 and 
early 2018.
 
• Phase 1  Sewer line replacement in Walnut Street   

and Seckner Alley was completed in April 2017. 

• Phase 2  New waterline in Pine Street was 
 completed in September 2017

• Phase 3  began Jan. 2 and was completed 
 March 5, 2018. New 8-inch waterline was installed 

from College Avenue to Linden Street, including  
additional fire protection. The complete rebuilding 

 of Walnut Street, including the discovery and removal 
of old trolley tracks, was not in the original scope or  
timeline, but work was still completed almost a  
month ahead of schedule.
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WHO TO CALL
• JAY ROSE, Utilities Project Manager
 jmrose@fcgov.com, 970-224-6106

• TIM MCTAGUE, Utilities Project Manager
 tmctague@fcgov.com, 970-310-5980

• MIKE KNOX, Streets Project Manager
 mknox@fcgov.com, 720-935-3994

Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with 
disabilities. V/TDD: 711 
Esta información puede ser traducida, sin costo para usted, 
970-212-2900.

We need your feedback to HELP US IMPROVE
To help us improve for future projects (and there will be 
more), we’d like your input about how Utilities worked 
with you regarding communications about the project, 
access for customers and deliveries and project updates.

Please take this short, anonymous survey: 
fcgov.com/Walnut-survey. We’ll get back to you but    
only if you request it. Thank you. 

Project now is complete - Thank you for your cooperation!

The project team at Fort Collins Utilities thanks 
you, the Walnut, Pine and Linden street     
businesses, for your patience, cooperation and 
positivity during this project. Your willingness to 
work with us and Connell Resources is very much 
appreciated. Because of you (and a mild winter), 
the project was completed quickly with very few 
issues. We sincerely thank you!


